LODDON INFANT & NURSERY SCHOOL KITTENS LANE LODDON NORFOLK NR14 6JX



LODDON JUNIOR SCHOOL
KITTENS LANE
LODDON
NORFOLK
NR14 6JX
Tel: 01508 520392

Headteacher: Mr R Burbage www.loddonprimaryfederation.co.uk

18 June 2020

Dear Parents / Carers

Tel: 01508 520118

It's lovely to see the children starting to return to school again!

Thank you to everyone who responded as to whether you would like your child to return to school or not. Please be assured that if you have chosen to keep your child at home, there will be no consequences for this choice, and I fully respect your decision.

We are changing the set-up for Key Worker children from Monday 22 June. Drop-off and collection times are still the same for all the Key Worker children at the Junior Site. Key Worker children will be expected in school uniform from Mon 22 June. They will be split up into smaller groups, and the Infant children will be walked down to the Infant Site, and return at the end of the day for collection.

From Monday 29 June, we will start to welcome back more children into the rest of the year groups, and all children returning will have 2 days each week in school. ParentHub texts will be sent out early next week to let you know the days, teacher and times. We will see over 60% of children before the Summer Holidays which will be lovely.

Staff have been busy completing your children's end-of-year reports which will be sent out to you during the week commencing 6 July. We are organising classes for September, and will contact you near the end of term with your child's new class. I am also looking into organising visits for the Year 2 children in school to visit the Junior Site on Mon 13 July, together with new Reception visits to school on Wed 15 July. More information will be sent out nearer the time, and is dependent on DfE guidance.

Online learning will continue for those that wish to access it at home, although this will be pared down due to all staff working in school now.

Thank you to all the parents that have respected social distancing when bringing children to and from school, it is very much appreciated.

With Best Wishes

Mr R Burbage Headteacher